
Migration of Teacher Registration between jurisdictions needs to be better advertised, more 

transparent and have a simplified process. 

While it may be beyond the scope of this review it would be of benefit to teachers who move part 

way through a year to be able to register with a reduced fee in a new jurisdiction if they are already 

registered in another jurisdiction. 


